
Statement by President Juncker
following the attacks in Stockholm

Our thoughts are with the people of Sweden following the tragic events in
Stockholm today. On behalf of the European Commission, I would like to send
my sincere condolences to the families of the victims and to salute the
courageous work of the first responders who arrived so quickly on the scene.

One of Europe’s most vibrant and colourful cities appears to have been struck
by those wishing it – and our very way of life – harm. We stand shoulder to
shoulder in solidarity with the people of Sweden and the Swedish authorities
can count on the European Commission to support them in any which way we can.

An attack on any of our Member States is an attack on us all.
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